
Mega Cleanness drive at GDC 
Eidgah 

*Report on Mega Cleanliness Drive conducted at 

HKM GDC Eidgah*  

 

The NSS units (I&II) & Red Ribbon club of HKM GDC Eidgah organized a mega 

cleanliness drive in collaboration with the Srinagar Municipal Corporation (SMC) to 

ensure the cleanliness and tidiness of the newly shifted permanent campus of the 

college located at Saidapora Eidgah on 23/04/2024. The objective of the drive was 

to ensure a smooth transition to the permanent campus by maintaining cleanliness 

and orderliness, foster a clean and hygienic environment conducive to learning and 

also to raise awareness about waste management and importance of sustainable 

practices. The drive was conducted under the patronage and able guidance of 

worthy Principal of the college Prof (Dr.) Nighat Nasreen. 
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